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Today’s Program: Joseph LaBrie, Walnut Creek Historical Society,
"Shadelands Ranch and the Frank Lloyd Wright Connection."

Meals on Wheels – We need some new
volunteers to join with our Club members have
been Meals on Wheels volunteers since 2005.
Once involved, you form relationships with the
clients you serve. To become a volunteer, you
must apply to Meals on Wheels, go through their
training, and do at least one drive-along with an
experienced volunteer. Many people volunteer
as a team with their spouse. Others just
volunteer on their own. We normally send out a
team of 2, so when we get individual volunteers,
we match them up with others. For info please
contact Jerry Benoit gsb94598@gmail.com.

Ruth Bancroft Garden Furniture Assembly
Project Next Week June 18, 19. Volunteers
are needed to help assemble IKEA furniture for
the new building. Sign up for a shift next
Tuesday after our meeting, or on Wednesday.
Sign up with Don Willoughby
dfwilloughby@gmail.com.

Demotion Party Tuesday June 25th, 6pm to
9pm at The Club House at Boundary Oak.
Help say sayonara to Pres Rich Fleming and
Rotary Year 2018-2019. $40 per person. Email
Gordon Fischer gfischer.@rcfischer.com with
your number of attendees and entreˈ selections:
Lemon Chicken; Backed Pacific Dory; or
Vegetable Wellington.

Rotary LN-4 Artificial Hands Project
Delivery in Guatemala City July 20th Please
contact Bob Romero romero0425@aol.com if
you are interested in participating in the next
delivery of LN-4 artificial hands to needy
recipients in Guatemala City, Guatemala. You
will have to make your own travel arrangements,
but Bob can give you background information
about the event.

Rotary/Loaves and Fishes Poker Fundraiser
is Friday November 8. Mark your calendars.
Details to follow.

Recognitions: Thanks to the Club members
who volunteerd June 1 at the Art and Wine
Festival. Mary Azevedo enjoyed a great
Caribbean Cruise. Marcia Gerg is back to work
after surgery.

Last week we learned about Ukraine from a
visiting delegation of local government and

business leaders.

Upcoming Meetings and Events:
Tues June 18 Larry Sly from the Contra Costa Food Bank
Tues June 25 Demotion Party, 6pm–9pm, Boundary Oak. Sign up with Gordon Fischer.


